
 
July 1, 2020 
 
Good Morning Upper Darby School District Families, 
 
We are writing to provide you with an update regarding when P-EBT cards will be issued and 
received.  The Pandemic-EBT cards are issued in phases by the state.  Some of our students who 
receive SNAP or TANF benefits may have already received theirs.  The rest of our students who 
attend one of our 14 schools will receive theirs by the end of July.  The Electronic Benefit 
Transfer cards (EBT) are like a debit card, and can be used to buy food.  The cards are mailed 
directly by the state.  If you do not receive a card for your child by July 30th, you may submit an 
inquiry to the state at ​https://www.emergencymealsurvey.com/PA​.  
 
We understand the frustration and confusion the delay might be causing for you and your family. 
Please understand that the District does not manage this process and has no control over 
distribution of funds.  The only thing the District contributed to this process was submitting a list 
of our active students.  We hope that all families will continue to take advantage of the free 
breakfast and lunches that are provided by the district, available on Mondays and Wednesdays 
between 9:30-11:00 at Bywood, Stonehurst, Highland Park, Garrettford, Hillcrest and Westbrook 
Park. 
 
Please find attached an updated P-EBT Frequently Asked Questions for families.  This document 
is posted on our COVID-19 webpage on our website as well. 
 
We are hopeful that the contact information we provided in this communication will assist you in 
following up on your EBT Pandemic benefits. 
 
Have a great day! 
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